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Dear Parents, 

As music is a vital element of learning and establishes excellent brain connections we have introduced recorder lessons for students in years 4/5/6 this year. These are being paid for through our global funding. 

All students are learning to read music and play tunes with the recorders. 

This will lead to them attending the Festival of Instrumental Music 2016 - Combined Recorder Ensemble at the Opera House on 23rd, 24th and 25th August. 

This will be a combined Wagga Wagga small schools event with students in years 4/5/6 joining us for three days in Sydney.

The cost of this event will be covered by school global funding.

The only cost to your child will be the cost of the t- shirt and two dinners - which I will confirm for you but estimate it to be about $15 for a T-shirt and $50 for the dinners.

This will be an awesome experience for all students including those who have sung in the Opera House already.

Students will have rehearsals and performances while in Sydney but they will also go to some of the many attractions offered in the area.

More information will come once arrangements have been finalized but at this stage I just wanted to let you know it was on the agenda, and need to get some indication of your interest in sending your child. 

I have indicated all 16 students will attend as the cost is being covered but if you have some reason for not sending your child please let me know.

Please return the expression of interest by Wednesday so I can order t-shirts.

For more information please contact me so we can discuss. 
Thank you

Helen Sturman  

Principal

__________________________________________________________________________________________
My child _______________________________ is interested in joining the small schools group to attend the Festival of Instrumental Music 2016 - Combined Recorder Ensemble in August 2016.

Signed_____________________________Date________________
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